
December 2017 Minutes 

Corpus Christi Parents’ Group 

Monday, December 11, 2017 

 

7:04 pm Call to Order  

Not Present: Michelle Shalauta, Laura Slakey 

 

● Call to Order – Annie Dizon 

 

● Welcome/Opening Prayer – Annie Dizon 

 

● Secretary’s Report – Annie Dizon 

○ Moved to approve November 2017 meeting minutes 

 

● School Board Report – Rick Buziak 

○ Successful holiday party 

○ Reviewing for 5 year capital plan 

○ Development - enrollment committee, spirit wear, alumni outreach 

○ Annual Drive – marketing, Grandparents 

○ Safety – Park Blvd, wall construction (bollards) 

 

● WAT Update – Amanda Okamoto 

○ 1,943 laps  

○ 87% participation 

○ 5th and 3rd were low in participation 

○ $49,426 

○ Sponsorship appreciation – continue ad, possible social media attention 

○ Challenges – no lap forging this year, kids removed webbing from neighbor’s 

yard 

○ Food Chair needed, possible new Spin to Win, BBQ from Scott to Pete 

○ Feedback – too many volunteers 

○ Truck - Fontana 

 

● Moderator Update - Katie Murphy 

○ Next week is Reconciliation 

○ Screenagers – 7th and 8th grade showing, sharing with the Parish (sponsored by 

CCPG) 

○ Kindergarten applications low 

○ Retaining wall – cement in and up, rebar done.  Looking at bollards to go in front 

of wall (pebbled cement are) 

○ Remodel – clocks are still inop, electrical ordered and installation scheduled for 

12/21, promethium boards to be moved 

○ Tech plan complete in the Spring 

○ Diocese was contacted to do lead testing, KM will follow up 



 

● Vice President - Sheila Johnson 

○ Volunteer hours - 2,779 hours 

 

● Secretary - Laura Slakey (not present) 

 

● Treasurer - Linda Taylor-Cochrane  

○ Total Assets $101,617 including $25,000 CD 

 

● Room Parent Coordinator - Asiann Velasco 

○ Class projects for silent auction on track 

 

● TIP Chair - Jen Rivas 

○ January teacher gifts – Crabfeed tickets (donated by the Mens Club) 

○ “Signup” online for class wish lists – Teachers will be handed lists in January to 

complete 

○ February – staff luncheon to distribute wish list items 

 

● Fundraising - Jen Colgan 

○ First two Dine Out dinners = $511.93 

○ Big order of gift cards come in this week 

○ Close to having a new Silent Auction Chair 

 

● Mentor/Communications - Kati Warner 

○ Parents’ Group Press out last month 

 

● Parliamentarian - Anne Swinney 

○ Nothing to report 

 

● New Business 

○ Parents Group Silent Auction Donation Collected 

 

● Adjournment:  8:17 pm  

 

Next Meeting: January 8, 2018, Snack and Prayer: Sheila Johnson 

 


